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Ref. No. 7/2020-084  

    

            The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Angola to the United Nations presents 

its compliments to the Division of Economic and Social Affairs and has the honour to forward a 

letter addressed to the President of ECOSOC, H.E Ambassador Mona Juul, by the Minister of 

Economy and Planning of the Republic of Angola, H.E Sergio de Sousa Mendes dos Santos; 

requesting the inscription of Angola on the list for presentation of its Voluntary National Review, 

during the High Level Political Forum of the ECOSOC, to be held in 2021. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Angola to the United Nations wishes to enhance 

the importance that Angola attaches to this matter, being the first time that the country will present 

a VNR and looks forward to a positive response. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Angola to the United Nations avails itself of 

this opportunity to renew to the Department of Economic and Social Affairs the expression of its 

highest consideration.        New York, July 6, 

2020 
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